
 

A silent night 
A star above 
A blessed gift 

Of hope and love 

 

To all of you, students and teachers of E.I.A., 

Well, the festive season is coming but with the pandemia, we don’t really know what the 

future is going to be like. 

But, in spite of this chaotic and troubled time, I think it’s high time for me to come and 

wish you: 

   a merry Xmas and a happy new year 

I hope you’ll be able to celebrate Xmas with your Gdchilden and relatives. 

As a godmother of 4, I haven’t seen two of them for ages and you must be the same. 

So don’t give up and enjoy even single moment. Hope to see you in 2021, perhaps, 

perhaps, perhaps… 

“Nous nous reverrons un jour ou l’autre si Dieu le veut”     (Thierry Le Luron) 

 Love from Christiane CAUET 
 

 

     


